
WE ARE LEARNING S. O. T. W.

DATES TO REMEMBER HOMEWORK

FRIENDLY REMINDERS

Green Pod Kindergarten 1/7-1/10

No Student of the 
week this week.

Homework will begin next 
week. You can sign and turn 
this in on Fridays for a 
gotcha! While not required, we 
highly recommend doing the 
homework with your student!

Reading: Letter Bb, initial and final

Sight Words: and, you

Writing: Letters vs. Sentences

Social Science: Happy New Year

Math: Counting objects up to 20

● Please send a seasonally appropriate change of clothes to school in case of 
accidents or spills.

● Please leave behavior calendars in their folders.
● We no longer take naps in Kindergarten. Please leave all nap supplies at home.

1/7 Students Return
1/20 Martin Luther King Jr. Day


